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VII.

Marie Roberts-Caney Elementary
115 Redskin Run
Lost Creek, KY 41348

SBDM Regular Meeting
February 19, 2018
4:00 PM

Call to order/Roll Call
Marlene Hamilton made the motion to call the meeting to order. Missy Mann seconded
the motion, with all members voting in favor.

Reading and approval of last meeting minutes
Chris Banks made the motion to approve the previous meeting minutes. Tammy Keene
seconded the motion, with all members voting in favor.

Budget
Mr. Fugate gave the council a copy of the SBDM budget and discussed what was left.
(see attached sheet)

Student data

Mr. Fugate reported that progress monitoring was continuing weekly for Tier 3 and bi
weekly for Tier 2 students. He gives each teacher a calendar to go by for progress
monitoring.

Proficient and Distinguished from KPREP 2017

The council discussed a field trip to celebrate the students scoring Proficient and/or
Distinguished on at least section of the KPREP testing from the 2016-2017 school year.
Mr. Fugate discussed doing fund raisers to help fund this trip and asked for suggestions.
Some suggestions included, Spring Carnival and sponsoring a painting class. Mr. Fugate
said he would get the fund raising requests sent to the board for approval.

FRYSC
Jackie O’Neill gave an update on the FRC budget. She explained her budget had been
cut in several different areas. (see attached)

PBIS

Mr. Fugate discussed district wide PBIS system for the upcoming school year. He
explained all elementary schools in the district would be similar, each school would have
a team which would meet often for training. The team would include a data person,
back-up date person, coach, and administrator (5-6 people). He suggested that it be the
Leadership team from MRC, which would include, Heather Hall, Kristal Combs, Tammy
Keene, Marlene Hamilton, Lisa Miller, and Jason Fugate. The council agreed. Chris



Banks made the motion for the Leadership team to be the PBIS team for MRC. Missy
Mann seconded the motion, with all members voting in favor.

VIIl.  Student Committees
Mr. Fugate explained that he and Mr. Henry Turner (6" grade teacher) would be going
to LBJ to look at implementing student ambassadors at MRC. They will report at the
next SBDM meeting.
IX.  Student clubs
Mr. Fugate discussed implementing student clubs at MRC. Some possible suggestions of
clubs would be hunting/fishing, drama, cooking, photography, etc.
X.  Other concerns
String of Lights, fund raiser to raise money to buy food for MRC’s less fortunate
families, will finish up on February 26", The classes that raised the most money will be
rewarded.
VIIl.  Public concerns
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